Kansas State Rabbit Breeders Association

TEAM PARTICIPATION APPLICATION 2017
Each year Kansas offers all youth the opportunity to work together, learning about the rabbit project, studying breeds and varieties recognized by the ARBA.  From these youth, teams are put together to represent the state at the current American Rabbit Breeders Association Convention.  ALL youth that are interested in working together should submit this application.  Those that are able to make the trip to the current convention will be eligible for a team.  If an application is not on file, a youth cannot be considered for a team. 
Membership in KSRBA and ARBA is required.

Qualifying contests and additional information about youth activities will be posted on the KSRBA website throughout the year.  
TO BE CONSIDERED FOR A KANSAS TEAM:
This application must be on file as soon  as possible  with Diana Gauntt.  (diana66441@earthlink.net)
Name: _______________________________________________________________________________

Address: _________________________________________City:_______________________Zip:_______

Phone: _________________________________Email: ________________________________________

Birthdate: ______________________________Age on October 1, 2017 _____ __________
Current ARBA membership # _________________________________Renewal date: ________________

Kansas Rabbit club(s) you belong to: _______________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________

Breeds you raise or have raised in the past: _________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________
Mark your interests: 
_____Judging Team Int & Sr,        _____ID Team ,        _____Quiz Bowl  Jr Only
E-mail, mail, or hand-deliver this form to:

  Diana Gauntt   to   diana66441@earthlink.net    225 South Adams, Junction City, KS 66441
Plan to attend the ARBA Nationals in Indianapolis, Indiana. We ask that all members try to be at the facility on Friday afternoon or sooner.   All contests will start on the Saturday of the Nationals instead of Sun. Be aware.  Each member is encouraged to participate in the Royalty Contest as well as other ARBA sponsored activities.

